
Wednesday 28th March 2018 

Falconry visit into school - for YR1 & YR2 

 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Year 1 and Year 2 Science Curriculum we look at the structure of animals, habitats and food chains. We are very 
excited to be welcoming a local falconer in to school to show us some of his birds of prey, and answer questions. 

In order to cover the cost of the visit into school we are asking parents for voluntary contributions of ​£2.00 per child. 

The school welcomes any feedback from parents on educational visits and visits into school; please feel free to email the office 

on ​office@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk​. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Thorpe, Mrs Entwistle  & Miss Johnson 

Class Teachers 
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